
RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION 

COLORADO   TEXAS   NEW MEXICO  

Notice of Annual Meeting 

The Eighty-fourth annual meeting (108th meeting) of the Rio Grande Compact Commission 

will be held on Friday, April 21, 2023 at the New Mexico State Capitol Building, Room 307, 

490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Santa Fe, New Mexico. 

The meeting will begin at 9:00 A.M. MST. 

***************************************************************************** 

Specific information on how to view the Webinar will be posted 

prior to April 10, 2023 at 

https://www.ose.state.nm.us/Compacts/RioGrande/isc_RioGrande.php 

***************************************************************************** 

A hospitality reception will be held on Thursday evening, April 20, 2023, from 6:00 pm to 8:00 

pm at the Hotel Santa Fe, 1501 Paseo de Peralta, Santa Fe New, Mexico. Compact participants 

and their guests are invited to attend the reception. 

A limited number of rooms are available at a special rate of $141.00 plus tax for the nights of 

April 19th and 20th at Hotel Santa Fe.  Please mention the Rio Grande Compact Commission 

when reserving rooms. Reservations at this rate are based on availability – first come/first serve.  

It is best to reserve a room as soon as possible. Please call the hotel directly at 855-825-9876 for 

reservations. 

Rooms are also available at a special rate of $109.00 plus tax for the night of April 20th at the 

Inn at Santa Fe, located at 8376 Cerrillos Rd., Santa Fe, NM 87507 (approximately 10 miles 

from Hotel Santa Fe).  Rooms at this rate are only available until the ‘cut-off date’ March 20, 

2023. Again, it is best to reserve a room as soon as possible. Please call the hotel directly at 

505-474-9500.

***************************************************************************** 

If you have any questions regarding the Rio Grande Compact Commission meeting, please 

contact Kristina Romero at (505) 490-3553 or Page Pegram at (505) 695-5622 or by email – 

kristina.romero@ose.nm.gov or page.pegram@ose.nm.gov. 

PLEASE NOTE: This notice has limited distribution. Please see that this notice is circulated to 

appropriate members of your entity. 
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